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President and Board of Directors 
WRNBC 
 
I would like to congratulate you all for the excellent plans for the AGM and also what you have achieved this past 
year. It is exciting to get the newsletters and know that WRNBC continues to look ahead. 
 
The paper that I did concerning legislation for captive bats in Canada for Bats in Captivity, Volume IV, Legislation, 
edited by Sue Barnard, was completed on time, it was peer reviewed and is now at the printers. Sue had originally 
contacted WRNBC in 2009, requesting someone to do this. While not a really fascinating subject, it allowed me to  
contact and engage with rehabilitators across Canada and get an overview of federal and provincial legislation for 
bats in captivity for research, rehabilitation or education purposes. I was surprised and pleased at how many knew 
of WRNBC and/or at least one of your member centres. Cooperation with my requests was, overall, excellent and at 
least Canada was included in the international field along with the US, Australia and Europe! Thanks for giving me 
the opportunity to do this - a steep learning curve with computers - and a challenge. When I receive the copy of 
the volume, I would like to donate it to the WRNBC library. 
 
Very best wishes to all of you, 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Liz Thunstrom 
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